
Nursery Newsletter 
 
It has been lots of fun in the nursery rehearsing there Christmas Nativity, its lovely to hear your 
children singing their songs and watching them do all the actions, it is going to be a lovely 
production.                 
   
The topic in class will continue Christmas Celebrations. We will still be learning about Christmas 
Story in class and creating lovely Christmas trees and Christmas decorations working with a 
variety of media and materials.  
 
Learning intentions linked to class subject.  

• Handprints to create a Christmas tree colour mixing. 
• Christmas stockings.  
• Exploring textures.  

 
Tickets are now on sale for the nativity. We will also record the performance. The cost of the DVD 
will be £5.00 but I am not sure when they will be due back. However, we will endeavour to have 
them back before 24th December.  
                                             

Shape, Star Colour Green Number 4 
 
Can you create a collage with your child so we can talk about their work at carpet time.  
                                                                
Information  
Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contributions towards the cost, without your 
support we would not be able to offer this provision.  
 
May I remind you we are a nut free setting, do not place items into your children's lunch box that 
contain or may contain nuts.  
                                                
Dates for diary   
6th of December pre-school Nativity Mayfield main hall from 9am till 10.30.  
20th of December Nursery Nativity Christmas songs last day of term. Performance from 10am no 
later than 10.30 will finish at 11am. Refreshments and mince pies will be available. School will close 
at 1pm for the Christmas Holiday.  
Back to school on the 6th of January2025  
20th of January Inset day  
 
Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery  
  
 


